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It is hereby notified to all students of Semester-I of Statistics (General) 

that the Internal Assessment of STSG CC-I will be held on 19th 

February, 2022 from 11 a.m. 

 

For further details/updates, please follow the college                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

website. 


